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United Quilt Guild Minutes – 
October 4, 2022 Submitted by Tina 
Snoke, Secretary 

President, Carrie Menough called the 
meeting to order.  

We had one guest, Carrie Pennington 
from Sophia Women's Center. 

Margie presented Mary Durkin a gift 
card for Dunkin Donuts and one for 
Village Quilts, as a "thank you"  for 
her 2nd term as president. 

Mary Durkin made a motion to 
approve the minutes and was 
seconded by Pat Firestone.  The 
motion passed. 

Marcia Phillips made a motion to 
approve the treasurer's report pending 
audit.  The motion passed. 

A check for $1,291.00 was given  to 
Sophia Women's Center from the 
proceeds of the quilt show. Carrie 
Pennington  invited all guild 
members to an open house at Sophia 
Women's Center on October 20,2022.  
Please come. 

There was a large selection of fabric 
brought by members to give away to 
anyone interested.  The fabric not 
taken was given to our Charity Quilt 
committee. 

A motion was made to adjourn by 
Kathy Brown. Show and Tell 
followed. 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
2023 Spring Tea 

Mary Durkin and Rita Kilpatrick are 
organizing the spring tea. Program 
and workshop will be Joann Hubbard. 
The quilt block selected was Around 
and Around We Go. The tentative 
date is April 22nd for the workshop 
and the 23rd for the tea. 

Round Robin 

If you want to participate: Bring one 
9" to 15" block. If you have fabric 
that goes with the block you can 
bring that too.  (Optional)  The 
companion fabric should be passed 
along with the block to the next 
person.  You can choose your group 
before the November meeting or wait 
until you arrive.  4 or 5 people per 
group.  Each person has 2 months to 
complete their round before passing 
to the next person in their group. So 
the first round will be due at the 
January meeting. 

2 Discussions & Decisions  

We need someone to chair next year's 
challenge.  We will talk more in 
November. 

We also need to think about if we 
want to do another quilt show.  We 
need a chair person. Physical labor is 
the main factor because it is a lot of 
work and we need able bodied people 
to move equipment from the garage 
to the venue and back again also for 
setting up racks. We will continue to 
discuss. 

 

 

 

Membership 

The members list has been updated as 
well as the calling list.  Both have 
been emailed .  

Please let Margie Hoffmaster know if 
you need to update your phone 
number, address or email. 
margiehoff@yahoo.com    

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

GUILD 

As Reported……………………… 
Respectfully    submitted by Margie 
Hoffmaster, Guild Treasurer. 

 

QUILT SHOW 
 
The treasurer's report for the quilt 
show was submitted by Pat Firestone 
at the October meeting. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November Birthdays 

Linda  Peterson 
Adrienne Gallo 

 
NEORQC Get Away 

The NEORQC get-away will be  Feb. 
17-19 at the Boardman Holiday Inn.  
30 spots are still open. Go to 
NEORQC website to get more 
information. 
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UFO Challenge 

Cathy Fieldhouse said that the new 
UFO challenge will start Oct. 2022 
and finish Sept. 2023.  Cathy will 
bring the book next month to start 
signing up. 

UQG Website 

Dee Hart and Sarah Spalding have 
been working on our new website. 

Accuquilt 

The cutter is for all members to use. 
It is available at charity quilts. If this 
is not convenient for you, please call 
Tina Seacrest to arrange a time for 
use. 

Buddy Bench 

No more plastic lids are needed after 
the October meeting for a "Buddy 
Bench".  

 

PUBLICATIONS AND 
INFO 

Marilyn Grimes will send get well or 
sympathy cards to our members as 
needed.   

Margie Hoffmaster needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her by the 15th 
of the month. 
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

 

Margie Hoffmaster is our Information 
Officer and will forward your written 
e-mail messages to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Barb Fink is in charge of Publications 
in the Salem News. 
 
Dee Hart is the Administrator for our 
guild Website.   
Sarah Spalding is our Webmaster. 

A Private "For Members Only" 
Facebook page has been set up. If 

you have not joined or are having 
trouble talk to Margie Hoffmaster. 

Please remember to wear your name 
tag at each meeting.We have several 
new members and we all need to get 
to know each other.  

Lois Dunn needs advanced notice to 
reserve the Presbyterian Church for 
any event. Remember: The Church 
requires that we keep the entry door 
locked at all times.  Thank you Lois 
for hosting our group!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

Nov 1, 2022 Guild Meeting 6:30PM 
at Presbyterian Church, Salem.  The 
program will be bring your favorite 
gadget.  And bring a Round Robin 
block. 

October  25 November 15, 29 2022 
Charity Quilts, 11 am Booster Hall 

December 6, 2022 Christmas  
Al A Cart . Menu & time TBA 

Jan 3, 2023 Guild Meeting 6:30 PM 
Demo fast cathedral window. Bring 
your Round Robin to pass on. 

Feb 7,2023 Guild Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program: Stations TBA 

 

 

 

 
 
  


